
M I N U T E S 

R I V E R T O N  V I L L A G E  B O A R D 

The President and the Board of Trustees of the Village of Riverton held their regular board 

meeting on October 3, 2016 at the Riverton Village Hall, Riverton, IL. 

The board meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. Those answering roll call: Mayor Tom 

Rader. Trustees: Dave Charles, Russ Patrick, Joe Bartley, and Jim Mileham. Also in attendance 

were: Chief Lawley, Office Manager Stacy Patterson and Treasurer Lashonda Fitch. 

The pledge of allegiance was recited. 

Trustee Bartley made a motion to approve September 19th meeting minutes and pay the bills. It 

was seconded by Trustee Mileham. Trustees Bartley, Mileham, Patrick, and Charles voted yes. 

Lisa Seymour asked when the utility committee will be meeting to discuss raising rates. Trustee 

Bartley stated that they need the auditor’s report first which we will have by the end of October.  

Old Business: There was no old business on the agenda.  

 

New Business: There was no new business on the agenda. 

 

Superintendent Lyons presented the board with his report. (See attached report).  

 

Officer Lawley presented the board with his report. (See attached).  

 

Office Manager Patterson had nothing to report.  

Treasurer Fitch stated that she will have the auditor’s report by next meeting as it is getting 

finalized on Friday.   

Trustee Mileham, chairman of the Administration Committee, stated that LRS has training set up 

next Tuesday. PSN is also working with Locus to set up the system.     

Trustee Raycraft, chairman of the Public Safety Committee, was not in attendance.  

Trustee Patrick, chairman of the Public Utility Committee, had nothing to report.    

Trustee Charles, chairman of the Parks Committee, had nothing to report.  

Trustee Fisher, chairman of the Public Works, was not in attendance.  

Trustee Bartley, chairman of the Economic Development Committee, had nothing to report.     

Mayor Rader stated that the Clearlake Township is having its Family Wishes program. He asked 

if the board would agree to donate the $500 that they have done in previous years and it would 

come out of the Community donation fund.  



Trustee Bartley made a motion to approve the donation of $500 to the Clearlake Township 

Family Wishes Program. Trustee Mileham seconded. Trustees Patrick, Charles, Bartley, and 

Mileham voted yes.  

Trustee Bartley made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:08. Trustee Patrick seconded. Trustee 

Patrick, Charles, Bartley, and Mileham voted yes.  
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